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Causes of War 2013-01-15 what causes war how can
military conflicts best be prevented in this book
stephen van evera frames five conditions that increase
the risk of interstate war false optimism about the
likely outcome of a war a first strike advantage
fluctuation in the relative power of states
circumstances that allow nations to parlay one conquest
into another and circumstances that make conquest easy
according to van evera all but one of these conditions
false optimism rarely occur today but policymakers
often erroneously believe in their existence he argues
that these misperceptions are responsible for many
modern wars and explores both world wars the korean war
and the 1967 mideast war as test cases finally he
assesses the possibility of nuclear war by applying all
five hypotheses to its potential onset van evera s book
demonstrates that ideas from the realist paradigm can
offer strong explanations for international conflict
and valuable prescriptions for its control
Causes of War 2011-09-15 written by leading scholars in
the field causes of war provides the first
comprehensive analysis of the leading theories relating
to the origins of both interstate and civil wars
utilizes historical examples to illustrate individual
theories throughout includes an analysis of theories of
civil wars as well as interstate wars one of the only
texts to do both written by two former international
studies association presidents
Causes of War, 3rd Ed. 1988-09-07 the peace that
passeth understanding paradise is a bazaar dreams and
delusions of a coming war while waterbirds fight death
watch and scapegoat wars war chests and pulse beats a
calendar of war the abacus of power war as an accident
aims and arms a day that lives in infamy vendetta of
the black sea long wars and shorter wars the mystery of
wide wars australia s pacific war myths of the nuclear
era war peace and neutrality
On War 2023-08-22 on war by carl von clausewitz
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translated by j j graham published by good press good
press publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses
every genre from well known classics literary fiction
and non fiction to forgotten or yet undiscovered gems
of world literature we issue the books that need to be
read each good press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for all e
readers and devices our goal is to produce ebooks that
are user friendly and accessible to everyone in a high
quality digital format
WAR ITS CAUSES & CONSEQUENCES 2016-08-27 this work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as
possible therefore you will see the original copyright
references library stamps as most of these works have
been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in
the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may
freely copy and distribute this work as no entity
individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of
the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact
this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be
preserved reproduced and made generally available to
the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant
The War, Its Causes and Consequences 2019-02-21 this
work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it this work was reproduced
from the original artifact and remains as true to the
original work as possible therefore you will see the
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original copyright references library stamps as most of
these works have been housed in our most important
libraries around the world and other notations in the
work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this
work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of
a historical artifact this work may contain missing or
blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important
enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of
the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant
War and Its Causes 2019-01-21 this interdisciplinary
book assesses the causes of war considering what war
actually is key for understanding its causes black
marshals global examples from the fifteenth century to
the present analyzing the three main types of war
between cultures within cultures and civil emphasizing
the social and cultural factors leading to conflict
A Study of War 1983-11-15 louis leonard wright s
abridgment of this classic work reorganizes some of
wright s material and deletes footnotes and appendixes
but still retains the power and impact of the original
the most comprehensive work ever published in any
language on the history the nature the causes and the
cure of war a study of war is a liberal education in
the social disciplines frederick l schuman a major
contribution to the realistic study of international
relations garrett mattingly new york times
Human Nature and the Causes of War 2018-04-07 what are
the causes of war wars are generally begun by a
revisionist state seeking to take territory the
psychological root of revisionism is the yearning for
glory honor and power human nature is the primary cause
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of war but political regimes can temper or intensify
these passions this book examines the effects of six
types of regime on foreign policy monarchy republic and
sultanistic charismatic and military and totalitarian
dictatorship dictatorships encourage and unleash human
ambition and are thus the governments most likely to
begin ill considered wars classical realism modified to
incorporate the impact of regimes and beliefs provides
a more convincing explanation of war than neo realism
An Introduction to the Causes of War 2021-04-07 this
pioneering book explains the causes of war through a
sustained combination of theoretical insights and
detailed case studies from wwi to the iraq war cashman
and robinson find that while all wars have multiple
causes specific factors typically combine in
identifiable dangerous patterns that lead to bloody
conflicts between countries
The Great War 1917 first published in the aftermath of
world war i g lowes dickinson s classic study of the
causes of war remains as relevant today as it was
nearly a century ago drawing on historical examples and
contemporary analysis he identifies the complex social
economic and political factors that lead to conflict
and calls for a new international order based on
cooperation and mutual respect this work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this
work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work scholars believe and
we concur that this work is important enough to be
preserved reproduced and made generally available to
the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant
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Paths to Peace 1957 unlike some other reproductions of
classic texts 1 we have not used ocr optical character
recognition as this leads to bad quality books with
introduced typos 2 in books where there are images such
as portraits maps sketches etc we have endeavoured to
keep the quality of these images so they represent
accurately the original artefact although occasionally
there may be certain imperfections with these old texts
we feel they deserve to be made available for future
generations to enjoy
Causes of International War 2023-07-18 unlike some
other reproductions of classic texts 1 we have not used
ocr optical character recognition as this leads to bad
quality books with introduced typos 2 in books where
there are images such as portraits maps sketches etc we
have endeavoured to keep the quality of these images so
they represent accurately the original artefact
although occasionally there may be certain
imperfections with these old texts we feel they deserve
to be made available for future generations to enjoy
Causes of the War 1976-10 examines the backdrop of
rivalry among world powers the events that immediately
preceded the first world war the effects of the war
itself and its long term consequences suggested level
secondary
The Causes and Consequences of the War 2012-08-01 this
scarce antiquarian book is a facsimile reprint of the
original due to its age it may contain imperfections
such as marks notations marginalia and flawed pages
because we believe this work is culturally important we
have made it available as part of our commitment for
protecting preserving and promoting the world s
literature in affordable high quality modern editions
that are true to the original work
The Cause and Meaning of This War 2012-08-01 this work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it this work was reproduced
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from the original artifact and remains as true to the
original work as possible therefore you will see the
original copyright references library stamps as most of
these works have been housed in our most important
libraries around the world and other notations in the
work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this
work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of
a historical artifact this work may contain missing or
blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important
enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of
the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant
Causes and Consequences of the First World War 2003 the
origins of the war of 1812 have long been a source of
confusion for historians owing to the lack of attention
that has been paid to england s part in precipitating
the conflict and to the overemphasis placed on western
expansionist factors this volume offers the first
analysis of the causes of the war from both the british
and american points of view showing clearly that
contrary to the popular misconception the war s basic
causes are to be found not in america but in europe for
unless one accepts the view that america committed an
act of pure aggression in 1812 one must turn to the
motives underlying british policy to deter mine why
america felt it had to fight in the years immediately
preceding the war 1803 1812 england was dominated by a
faction that pledged itself not only to defeat napoleon
but also to maintain british commercial supremacy the
two main points of contention between england and
america during this period impress ment and the
restrictions imposed by the orders in council were
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direct results of these commitments america finally had
no alternative but to oppose with force british
maritime policy which although partly caused by
jealousy of american commercial growth stemmed in large
measure from involvement in total war with france in
addition to tracing the gradual drift to war in america
reginald horsman shows that the indian problem and
american expansionist designs against canada played
small part in bringing about the struggle he examines
the efforts made by america to avoid conflict through
means of economic coercion efforts whose failure
confronted the nation with two choices war or
submission to england since the latter alternative
presented more terrors to the recent colonists america
went to war
Causes of International War 2008-06 now in a thoroughly
revised and updated edition this classic text presents
a comprehensive survey of the many alternative theories
that attempt to explain the causes of interstate war
for each theory greg cashman examines the arguments and
counterarguments considers the empirical evidence and
counterevidence generated by social science research
looks at historical applications of the theory and
discusses the theory s implications for restraining
international violence among the questions he explores
are are humans aggressive by nature do individual
differences among leaders matter how might poor
decision making procedures lead to war why do leaders
engage in seemingly risky and irrational policies that
end in war why do states with internal conflicts seem
to become entangled in wars with their neighbors what
roles do nationalism and ethnicity play in
international conflict what kinds of countries are most
likely to become involved in war why have certain pairs
of countries been particularly war prone over the
centuries can strong states deter war can we find any
patterns in the way that war breaks out how do balances
of power or changes in balances of power make war more
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likely do social scientists currently have an answer to
the question of what causes war cashman examines
theories of war at the individual substate nation state
dyadic and international systems level of analysis
written in a clear and accessible style this
interdisciplinary text will be essential reading for
all students of international relations
CAUSES & MEANING OF THE GRT WA 2016-09-10 this scarce
antiquarian book is a facsimile reprint of the original
due to its age it may contain imperfections such as
marks notations marginalia and flawed pages because we
believe this work is culturally important we have made
it available as part of our commitment for protecting
preserving and promoting the world s literature in
affordable high quality modern editions that are true
to the original work
The Causes of the War of 1812 2016-11-11 what causes
war how can military conflicts best be prevented in
this book stephen van evera frames five conditions that
increase the risk of interstate war false optimism
about the likely outcome of a war a first strike
advantage fluctuation in the relative power of states
circumstances that allow nations to parlay one conquest
into another and circumstances that make conquest easy
according to van evera all but one of these conditions
false optimism rarely occur today but policymakers
often erroneously believe in their existence he argues
that these misperceptions are responsible for many
modern wars and explores both world wars the korean war
and the 1967 mideast war as test cases finally he
assesses the possibility of nuclear war by applying all
five hypotheses to its potential onset van evera s book
demonstrates that ideas from the realist paradigm can
offer strong explanations for international conflict
and valuable prescriptions for its control
What Causes War? 2013-07-29 the disputes that led to
the outbreak of world war i were festering long before
the first shots were fired on the battlefields of
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europe imperial commercial and military rivalries
between the major european empires had escalated
dramatically as each struggled to assert its strength
meanwhile the people of europe embraced nationalist
ideas and became increasingly disinterested in
compromise or reconciliation the latter half of the
19th century had seen the development of the strong
alliances and deep hostilities that eventually
escalated into war in 1914 but why did the politicians
and monarchs of europe believe that war was inevitable
how was the public persuaded that war was necessary and
what events preceded the declaration of war
The Deeper Causes of the War (1914) 2009-04 wars often
spring out of nowhere with little warning one need only
look at the recent troubles at the lebanon israeli
border for evidence of this claim at other points in
history such as the run up to the second world war wars
seem all but foretold how does one understand a
phenomenon that at times seems so random while at
others so predictable is there an underlying cause of
war and if so what is it in this book david sobek
argues that there is no single explanation for war
factors leading to war in one case may well lead to
peace in another understanding the onset of war he
contends requires a movement away from single theories
towards one that embraces the multi faceted causes of
war the characteristics of individual states the
strategic interaction of multiple states and the broad
structure of the international system all affect the
risk of war throughout the book sobek draws on a wide
range of examples from the rise of japan in the 19th
century to the emergence of hamas in the 21st century
to show how both domestic and international politics
push states to or pull them from the brink of armed
conflict while civil war and terrorism are often viewed
as a from of violence distinct from interstate war
sobek examines them as simply an extreme form of
asymmetric warfare from this perspective terrorism
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emerges as just another tactic used by actors engaged
in armed conflict the causes of war will be essential
reading for students of security and strategic studies
as well as anyone seeking to understand the rise of
violent conflict in the contemporary world
Causes and Consequences of World War I. 1972 first
published in 1923 this book examines the causes and
evils of war being published soon after the first world
war this becomes the basis for much of the volume s
experience the author g lowes dickinson argues that war
and civilisation are incompatible and that the pursuit
of war will end in the destruction of mankind
Causes of War 2013-01-14 this detailed examination of
one of the most disastrous wars in history is filled
with information and photographs timelines and quotes
put events in context and help to personalise them
The Causes of World War I 2003 a noble cause examines
the military events the political and strategic
contexts and the social and cultural impact of the
vietnam war it highlights the flaws in us strategy and
the legacy of the war for both the usa and vietnam
The Causes of War 2013-04-25 the causes of war why
people fight is one of the big questions of human
existence azar gat s book ranging from the beginning of
prehistory to the 21st century offers a definitive
answer to the lingering mystery
The Causes of World War Three 2011-10-01 discusses the
political and social conditions that led to world war i
including the growth of nationalism the competition for
territories in the balkans once under ottoman control
and the assassination of archduke ferdinand
Causes of International War 1938 what are the causes of
war wars are generally begun by a revisionist state
seeking to take territory the psychological root of
revisionism is the yearning for glory honor and power
human nature is the primary cause of war but political
regimes can temper or intensify these passions this
book examines the effects of six types of regime on
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foreign policy monarchy republic and sultanistic
charismatic and military and totalitarian dictatorship
dictatorships encourage and unleash human ambition and
are thus the governments most likely to begin ill
considered wars classical realism modified to
incorporate the impact of regimes and beliefs provides
a more convincing explanation of war than neo realism
john david orme is professor of politics at oglethorpe
university usa and author of the paradox of peace
deterrence reputation and cold war cycles and political
instability and american foreign policy
War: Its Nature, Cause and Cure 2015-07-27 unlike some
other reproductions of classic texts 1 we have not used
ocr optical character recognition as this leads to bad
quality books with introduced typos 2 in books where
there are images such as portraits maps sketches etc we
have endeavoured to keep the quality of these images so
they represent accurately the original artefact
although occasionally there may be certain
imperfections with these old texts we feel they deserve
to be made available for future generations to enjoy
The Causes of the War: what to Read 1916 this volume is
a collection of some of the most influential essays by
jack levy on the causes of interstate war these studies
focus on the role of power in the international system
the domestic sources of security policy and war and the
psychology of decision making among the themes uniting
all of these studies is that there are patterns in the
processes leading to interstate wars that these
patterns are complex and that an understanding of war
requires rigorous theory and that a key prerequisite of
theory is conceptual clarity the focus is on
theoretical essays on war and on decision making in
security policy these essays involve the critique and
reconceptualization of major theories of war for each
theory the author engages in the conceptual
clarification of key variables the identification of
the varied causal paths through which each shapes
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decisions for war and peace the analytical limitations
of the theory and the methodological hurdles
confronting valid empirical tests of the theory the
volume begins with a substantial introductory chapter
each subsequent chapter begins with a brief
introduction and ends with an annotated bibliographic
note that identifies important subsequent work on the
topic and includes a complete set of references the
chapters are organized by a levels of analysis
framework it begins with four chapters focusing on
power dynamics at the systemic or dyadic levels
including balance of power theory power transition
theory theories of preventive war and offense defense
theory it then turns to the diversionary theory of war
a leading societal level theory focusing on domestic
incentives for adventurous foreign policies next are
three studies focusing on individual level
psychological sources of security policy including
misperception learning and risk propensity in the form
of prospect theory the concluding chapter attempts to
survey the current state of the art in the study of the
causes of interstate war and identifies some of the
major unanswered questions and suggests a number of
fruitful paths for future research this book will be of
much interest to students of the causes of war
quantitative methods war and conflict studies
international relations and security studies
War and Democracy 1938 what makes wars drag on and why
do they end when they do here h e goemans brings
theoretical rigor and empirical depth to a long
standing question of securities studies he explores how
various government leaders assess the cost of war in
terms of domestic politics and their own postwar fates
goemans first develops the argument that two sides will
wage war until both gain sufficient knowledge of the
other s strengths and weaknesses so as to agree on the
probable outcome of continued war yet the incentives
that motivate leaders to then terminate war goemans
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maintains can vary greatly depending on the type of
government they represent the author looks at
democracies dictatorships and mixed regimes and
compares the willingness among leaders to back out of
wars or risk the costs of continued warfare democracies
according to goemans will prefer to withdraw quickly
from a war they are not winning in order to appease the
populace autocracies will do likewise so as not to be
overthrown by their internal enemies mixed regimes
which are made up of several competing groups and which
exclude a substantial proportion of the people from
access to power will likely see little risk in
continuing a losing war in the hope of turning the tide
goemans explores the conditions and the reasoning
behind this gamble for resurrection as well as other
strategies using rational choice theory statistical
analysis and detailed case studies of germany britain
france and russia during world war i in so doing he
offers a new perspective of the great war that
integrates domestic politics international politics and
battlefield developments
Causes, Course and Consequences 2005 john plowright
presents the war as two distinct but overlapping
conflicts one european the other far eastern
considering neither as merely a prelude to the cold war
but critically examining their general impact and their
relationship with that phenomenon this timely textbook
represents an approachable synthesis of the literature
relating to the causes course and outcomes of the
second world war and is ideal for all those seeking a
succinct introduction
A Noble Cause? 2000
The Causes of War and the Spread of Peace 2017
World War I 2014
HUMAN NATURE AND THE CAUSES OF WAR. 2018
The Clash of Nations, Its Causes and Consequences
2012-08-01
Analyzing the Causes of War 2016-06-30
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War and Punishment 2012-01-06
Causes, Course and Outcomes of World War Two 2007-01-15
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